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necessary in view of tlio conditions in tho Fer East and in view of the de­
sirability of educating in advance the delegates to the conferences. I 
realize too that some very important permanent research work has been 
done and is in an increasing manner being provided for. As far as the 
C. nadian Committee is concerned, I feel that the first type of study can be 
adequately dealt with by existing organizations, e.g, overraient departments, 
universities, etc. ant in this connection I would like to bring to tho at­
tention of the Council a series of studies entitled ’The Canadian Industrial 
Field’, prepared by the National Development Bureau of the Department of the 
Interior. For this reason, I feel that our Committee should devote its at­
tention more particularly to the international studies which are being under­
taken by the Institute of Pacific Relations and should co-operate with other 
Research Committees in the preparation of such international studies. It can, 
however, continue to assume responsibility for contributions to Pacific 
Affairs, end for tho preparation of delegation papers.:

Finances

A financial statement of all expenses during the past two years 
I would suggest that provision be made in the 1932 budget foris attached, 

the sum of four hundred dollars for research.

NON AN MACKENZIE

Chairman
Canadian Research Committee
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